M Gma il Lori Phelan <clerk@ridgewaywi.gov>

Ridgeway Fire Department notification of funds to be spent
1 message

Ridgeway Volunteer Fire Department <rfd@mhtc.net> Fri, Nov 8, 2024 at 5:07 PM
To: RVFD Jason Neis <jasonneis78@gmail.com>, president@ridgewaywi.gov, RVFD Joe Thomas
<joethomasrepair@gmail.com>, twnridge@mhtc.net, clerk@ridgewaywi.gov

Hello,

The Ridgeway Fire Department would like to notify the Village and Township of funds that are going to be spent from the
capital replacement fund within the next month. RFD intends to order and pay for the chassis for our new engine 1 from
the Capital Replacement Fund. The cost of the chassis will be between 135-145K out of the available ~183K in this
account. Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thanks,
Jason Neis
Chief Ridgeway Fire Department



